

September Newsletter



Message from the Executive Director



Happy September. It's finally beginning to feel like Fall, and pumpkin spice is back! This month is particularly special for us at Hope's Path as we celebrate a significant milestone—our 8th anniversary! It's hard to believe that back in September 2016, we opened our doors to our first young men, and here we are now, having welcomed our 65th young man to call Hope's Path "Home" last month.

Reflecting on these past eight years fills my heart with joy. Since I took on the role of Executive Director two and a half years ago, I have been blessed beyond measure by the opportunity to lead this life-changing organization. I thank the Lord every day for entrusting me with this great responsibility.

Over the years, we've seen tremendous growth and change. We've welcomed dozens of young

men into the program, expanded our Board of Directors, and introduced many new programs designed to support, equip, and empower our interns. We've forged partnerships with numerous church ministries, engaged hundreds of volunteers, and, most importantly, witnessed many of our young men come to know Jesus. These achievements are a testament to the power of faith, love, and community support. It's this collective effort that inspires us and keeps us connected.

Thank you for your prayers and for being part of this Mission; your support is invaluable to us. We deeply appreciate your role in our journey and want to recognize the impact you've had on our growth and success. I pray that you have a wonderful and restful month of September.

God Bless, Brandon Anderchuk

Jaysen Has Graduated - Congratulations!

We proudly share that Jaysen has completed and graduated from Hope's Path! After three years in our program, Jaysen moved on from Hope's Path on August 31st.

During his time with us, Jaysen has achieved so much. He earned his GED, saved a couple of thousand dollars, gained several security certifications, accumulated extensive job experience, developed a positive attitude, and completed numerous life skills classes. More notably, Jaysen has found lifelong Mentors in our Board Directors, Billy Johnson and Mai Phan, and has been introduced to Jesus.

We pray for Jaysen as he heads back to his reservation in Montana to be closer to his relatives and pursue a career working in security. We know he will continue to accomplish great things and carry forward the skills, knowledge, and faith he has gained here at Hope's Path.



Jaylen Is Sailing Off To Boot Camp



Jaylen has enlisted in the United States Navy! Jaylen has been with us at Hope's Path since December 2023, working tirelessly toward independence while in our program.

A few months ago, Navy recruiters came to speak at our Life Skills class, and Jaylen connected with E-5/EN2, U.S. Navy Talent Scout, Juan Gonzalez, which sparked his interest to enlist. Jaylen's MOS (military occupational specialty) will be as a gunner, and he leaves for basic training (boot camp) at the end of this month in Great Lakes, IL.

When asked why he joined the Navy, Jaylen shared, "At first, I wanted to be in law enforcement, but later on, I considered the military. Some branches piqued my interest as I learned more about the military, and the Navy answered my call. I've always had a knack for serving others. It makes me happy to

see others doing well, and the military is all about service."

As Jaylen embarks on this noble journey to become a United States Sailor, we at Hope's Path are filled with immense pride. His dedication, hard work, and commitment to serving others are inspiring and a cause for celebration. Please join us in praying for his success.

Triplex Update/Open House Tour

We are excited to share an update on the triplex project at Hope's Path! The interior and exterior painting is complete, and the trim work is well on its way to finishing soon.

The next steps include installing cabinets, countertops, fire suppression, septic, and landscaping. We are making fantastic progress and can't wait for you to see the final result!

We would love for you to join us for a community open house to tour the completed project. The open house will now take place on Saturday, October 26th, from 2:00 to 3:30 pm (please note the date change from October 12th).

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm. We look forward to welcoming you and sharing this milestone with our community!



Thank You WoodsEdge Community Church





We now have a new, permanent basketball hoop installed at Hope's Path! In our July newsletter, we reached out to a sponsor to help us replace our old, worn-out hoop because our interns love playing almost daily.

We are incredibly grateful to WoodsEdge Community Church, one of our church partners, for stepping up to meet this need. And a big thank you to Tree Frog Swing Sets in Spring for giving us a discount and handling the installation.

Our guys can now enjoy their favorite sport with a top-quality, permanent basketball hoop, and we couldn't be happier for them!

Thank you, WoodsEdge Community Church, for your generous sponsorship and Tree Frog Swing Sets for your fantastic work on this project.

New Partnership with Kingdom Luxe Travel

We have a new partnership with Kingdom Luxe Travel (KLT)! KLT is an incredible travel agency where 50% of the revenue they receive from bookings is donated to KLT-approved 501(c)(3) charitable organizations—and we are honored to be one of them!

That's right, 50% of revenue, not just profit, will go toward supporting Hope's Path if you book through them and mention Hope's Path! KLT books travel needs for all kinds of travelers, corporations, or anyone needing travel services—hotels, motels, cruise lines, transportation services, resorts, all-inclusive locations, rental cars, room blocks for events (weddings, corporate events, family reunions), destination weddings, and more. If it involves travel and can be booked, KLT wants to book it!



We are so excited about this new partnership and its impact on our mission. By booking your travel through KLT, you'll be supporting Hope's Path; it's a win-win situation.

For more information or to book your next travel needs, visit their website at

Become A Monthly Donor



As we celebrate our 8th Anniversary, we are beyond grateful for how far we have come. Hope's Path is no longer just a "start-up" organization; we are sustainable, and God is at work in incredible ways.

We invite you to take the next step and become a monthly financial supporter of Hope's Path. It's as easy as a few clicks on our website: www.hopespath.org/donate.

Your investment, no matter how small, helps us continue to make a tangible difference in the lives of our young men. You can also text the word **Hope** to 832-246-7677 to set up your contribution.

If you have never visited Hope's Path, or if it's been a while since your last visit, we would love to show you firsthand how your financial contributions are making an impact. Please contact our Executive Director at brandon@hopespath.org to schedule a tour.

Thank you to those who have already invested in us and those who will prayerfully consider becoming donors. Your support truly makes a profound difference at Hope's Path.

[281-465-8121] [info@hopespath.org] [www.hopespath.org]

Follow Us







Hope's Path | 28918 South Plum Creek Drive | Spring, TX 77386 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!